
 
From: Lynn Gates 
Sent: March 25, 2021 11:57 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Lynn Gates 
Subject: Motion to Delay Expansion of Urban Boundary 
 
I am writing to the Mayor and Councillors of the City of Hamilton because of my great concern regarding 
the proposed expansion of the current Urban Boundary. Neither recommendation by staff is acceptable 
as the loss of viable farmland has already been too much. There are many ways to accommodate 
population growth through multiple family housing on existing properties.   
 
Given the lack of adequate public consultations on this very important planning decision, I support the 
Motion to Delay, to be discussed on March 29th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn M Gates, MSc 
 
Hamilton  
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